
Dear Spring Valley families,

Thank you for your unbelievable generosity in support of our Spring Valley Gives Back ~ Holiday Hamper
initiative! Your thoughtfulness and overwhelming support has been heart-warming. Thank you!

This year, our school community has supported several families, including 16 kids (ages 2-16) and 2 parents, with
gifts of toys, clothes, treats, and grocery gift cards. Through your generosity, we hope these families will feel
supported and the love of the community this holiday season.

Thank you to all who contributed items & time for this initiative. We have wrapped over 100 items to donate!

From Mrs. Cohen, Mrs. Baatz, Mrs. Lambert & the whole Spring Valley Staff!

(a sample of the many amazing donations!)


